PHONE POLICY

Use of mobile phones and tablets

In general, mobile units should not be used when they could pose
a security or safety risk, or when they distract from work tasks. Nev-
er use a mobile phone while driving a car.

Use of phones for non-work-related tasks while on duty shift off-
shore is not allowed.

A person must only use a mobile unit such as phones and tablets

for personal use during breaks from operations where the phone

may be used away from the operational workstation. This to re-

move distractions from critical positions and to prevent potential
accidents or undesired incidents.
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